AMENDED AGENDA

JUNE 21, 2004

**THE PHILLIPS PLANNING COMMISSION OF THE CITY OF PHILLIPS WILL CONDUCT A MEETING ON TUESDAY EVENING, JUNE 29, 2004 AT 6:30 PM, COUNCIL ROOM, MUNICIPAL CENTER, 174 SOUTH EYDER AVENUE, PHILLIPS. 

MAYOR JOSEPH S. BOHO

MEMBER JEFFREY FAHL

MEMBER JENNY LACHANCE

MEMBER BILL MCBAIN

MEMBER MARVEL COLE

MEMBER LINDA JOHNSON

MEMBER DEAN UPSON

**THIS MEETING IS HELD IN COMPLIANCE WITH WISCONSIN’S OPEN MEETING LAW, WISCONSIN STATE STATUTE 19.81 - 19.98, SUBCHAPTER V. 

**THIS MEETING MAY CONSTITUTE A QUORUM OF THE COMMON COUNCIL, OR OTHER CITY COMMITTEES. 

CALL MEETING TO ORDER. 

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE

ROLL CALL. 

DISCUSSION AND ACTIONITEM:

1. MOTION ON A REQUEST FOR PROPERTY SUBDIVISION SUBMITTED BY NORTHERN ENVIRONMENTAL TECHNOLOGIES, INC., ON BEHALF OF PROPERTY OWNERS BEATRICE B. KYSELA AND TRUDY SCHRAGAL. PROPERTY LOCATED NEAR SOUTH AIRPORT ROAD.

2. MOTION TO INFORM THE COMMON COUNCIL OF ACTION TAKEN ON PROPERTY OWNED BY BEATRICE B. KYSELA AND TRUDY SCHRAGAL.

ADJOURNMENT. 

Phillips Planning Commission

Meeting Minutes

June 29, 2004

Mayor Boho called the meeting to order at 6:30 PM, Council Room, Municipal Center, Phillips. Commission members present as listed below.

Mayor Boho

Jenny LaChance

Linda Johnson

Jeffrey Fahl

Les Zorn

Other present: Lee V. Lamoreaux.

Commission members discussed the request of Northern Environmental Technologies, Inc., on behalf of property owners Beatrice B. Kysela and Trudy Schragal, to subdivide a Lot located in Government Lot 3, Section 7, T37N, Range 1 East. South Airport Road. This action, if granted, would result in two Lots originating from one Lot. Lot 1 would be 1.46 acres and Lot 2 would be 2.53 acres.

Motion by Mrs. Johnson, seconded by Mrs. LaChance grantImg the request of Northern Environmental Technologies, Inc., acting on behalf of property owners Beatrice B. Kysela and Trudy Schragal, to subdivide land located in Government Lot 3, Section 7, T37N, Range One East, conditional upon a statement being placed on the C.S.M. by the Phillips Planning Commission noting use of the sub-divided Lots as Single Family Residential Housing, and if city water-sewermains are available, said property owners are obligated to connect to water-sewermains. Commission members voting aye: Mr. Zorn, Mr. Fahl, Mayor Boho, Mrs. Johnson and Mrs. LaChance. Commission members voting nay: None. Carried.

Motion by Mrs. LaChance, seconded by Mr. Fahl to adjourn. Carried.

Meeting adjourned at 6:40 PM.

Lee V. Lamoreaux

City Clerk/Treasurer

